UPCOMING DATES

PAC PAGES

December 1, 2014

December 3

Toy Drive

appreciative of our donations.

Early Dismissal 1:37 p.m.

December 4 5:30 pm - 8:30 pm

Babysitting Night Hot Lunch: Pizza

December 5 Wacky Christmas Wear Day

Christmas Craft Fair - 2:45 Pick-up Holiday Greenery

December 11

Hot Lunch: Asian Cuisine

December 12

Red & Green DayToy Drive - 8:00 a.m.

December 15

Holiday Hamper Donations Due

December 18

Hot Lunch: Pasta

December 19 Cozy Christmas PJ Day

December 20

Happy Holidays!

PAC MEETINGS

2014 - 2015

Meeting Dates

Sept 30, Oct 28, Nov 18, Jan 20, Feb 17, Apr 21, May 19 Staff Room, 8:45 am No Meeting: Dec, Mar, June

WEBSITES/CONTACT

Online Hot Lunch

rayshepherd.hotlunches.net

Parent Info Website

rspac. business catalyst. com

School Website

www.surreyschools.ca/rayshepherd

PAC Chair

owg@shaw.ca linda stanley wilson

PAC Treasurer

real.com@shaw.ca eva kral The Grade 7s are organizing a Toy Drive to benefit our Sister School. We are inviting all students to bring gently used toys and books to our Toy Drive before school, Friday morning, December 12th. Grade 7 students will help organize the toys and hand out hot chocolate to everyone bringing in a contribution. As we look forward to presents under the tree, it's a great time to see what is lurking in the closet that may no longer be needed. Our Sister School is always very

Donations should not be wrapped; the toys will be delivered to and displayed for sister school parents. Parents there can then select a toy for their own child(ren).

Babysitting Night December 4th! - Turn In Your Forms!

We are still accepting last minute babysitting requests for this Thursday. The Grade 7 Team will be scheduling babysitters according to needs, so please let us know as soon as possible if you plan to take advantage of an evening out!

The Babysitting Night is scheduled for Thursday, December 4th from 5:30 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. Your children will be supervised and entertained by Grade 7 certified babysitters, as well as parent volunteers. The cost is \$15.00 per child + \$5 for every additional child per family. Make your cheque out to Ray Shepherd and turn it in to the Main Office. For more information, contact: Barbara Frewin: frewins@shaw.ca or Diana Mather: mathersdiana@hotmail.com

Craft Fair - Come Out And Support Our Student Crafters!

The Craft Fair is this Friday after school. Please be sure to stop by and support our Crafters. There will be lots of goodies on sale. You are welcome to bring your friends and family for a festive afternoon. We will also have the pre-ordered greenery available for pick-up. Don't forget to stop by the Me to We table to help the Grade 7 team in their service fundraising effort. If your child is a crafter, please remind him/her of the following set-up details. Parents who would like to help set up the gym are asked to come at 10:00 a.m. on December 5th.

Craft Fair Set-up Details

Students will set up their designated craft area during the lunch hour. Student crafters will then be allowed to come to the gym at 2:00 p.m. to greet our primary students. It's a good idea for Crafters to bring a healthy after-school snack on the day of the sale.

- All crafts are to be homemade by Ray Shepherd students. Craft items are preferred. Please do
 not bring packaged items such as candy, purchased baked goods or pop and other beverages
 to resell. Think healthy!
- Remember to bring a tablecloth to cover/decorate the craft table. Crafters will be able to find their name on their table when they arrive to set up. Parents will help them find their table.
- Make sure that prices are marked on or displayed near craft items.
- Remember to have lots of change and shopping bags available for customers.
- Students are asked to clean up their area at the end of the sale and to take home all left-overs.

Pub Night - February 28th

Each year, the Grade 7s attend a three-day camp in June. To help raise funds for this activity, the Grade 7s will have a few babysitting nights and the parents are organizing a fun parent night out. All Ray Shepherd parents are invited to attend the Pub Night & Auction at Sawbucks. Put February 28th at 6 p.m. on your calendar! Tickets will be on sale in January for \$21.00 which will include a dinner, one drink, and a musical performance (beginning at 9 p.m.).

At this time, we are looking for auction items for the evening. If you can donate an auction item, please contact Maja Bremer (mbremer2@gmail.com) who will be organizing our auction items. No item is too small!

Do you need a kid free night to get some Christmas shopping Done?

The grade 7 students are excited to offer you their babysitting services for children 3 years of age and older on Thursday Dec. 4th from 5:30pm - 8:30pm. In the past babysitting night as been proven to be a very safe and fun filled evening for kids of all ages. Your children will be supervised and entertained by certified grade 7 babysitters as well as parent volunteers. The night will include a variety of stations, such as, crafts, story-telling, face painting as well as a safe active area for kids that like to move. The evening will conclude with a carefully selected movie that is appropriate for all ages. A snack of popcorn, water and fruit leather will be provided. If your child has dietary restrictions please provide your own nut free snack.

As this is a fundraiser there will be a nominal babysitting fee for the evening.

\$15.00 per child + \$5 for every additional child per family.

child.

Parent Name

Commitment and payment is required in advance to ensure we provide the appropriate babysitter to child ratio for safety purposes and to meet school board regulations. Please return Pegistration form ASAP

return Registration form ASAF		Tel
Thank you for supporting our grade 7 st	tudents,	The same of the sa
Babysitting night organizers,	9	
Barbara Frewin frewins@shaw.ca	4	Shopping
Diana Mather <u>mathersdiana@hotmail.c</u>	<u>om</u>	Regin!
		* **
<u>Babys</u>	itting Night registration form	1
I would love to take advantage of this opportunity, an	nd will be dropping off number of	children.
Name		
age		
My child	has dietary restrictions and will bring	g their own snack, I will alert the
intake parent at drop off of these restrictions.		
Accidents can be the result of the nature of the activistudent, or the adults or the facility where the activity activity, you are accepting the risk of an accident occ	ty is taking place. By allowing your so	n/daughter to participate in this

Phone # on babysitting night